
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

Wow – what a busy (and hot!) week in school yet again. The summer holidays are rolling 
around fast and our children continue to amaze us every day with their attitudes and 
resilience, especially in this heat!  Please make sure you apply suncream to your child 
and send them with sun hats in this lovely weather…long may it continue! 

Summer fair - today!  

Please come along and support our school as we welcome the community for our annual 
PTA summer fair.  There will be lots of fun and games, prizes to be won and the BBQ will 
be fired up.  A lovely way to socialise with our community at the end of a busy week. 

Sports week next week 

We have a lovely week of sports activities and fun next week – please send children in 
their PE kits all week.  On Monday, we have our inflatables day so children will need their 
legs covered (leggings/joggers etc) so that they don’t get friction burns! They are 
welcome to bring shorts to change into for the rest of the day if it is still hot.   

In school this week… 

Acorns children are looking forward to their end of year celebration with lots of fun and 
games next week!  Nursery children blew our socks off with their Hungry caterpillar 
performance!  In Reception, the children have been reading ‘The Tiger who came to 
Tea’…keep a close eye on your fridges at home! Year 1 children have been learning how 
to use the ‘Scratch’ computing program.  In Year 2, children are having fun practicing 
for sports day next week – get ready to cheer them on!  Year 3 children have been writing 
alternative endings for ‘The Three Little Pigs’ – ask them what happens in their version… 
In Year 4, children have been learning roman numerals and are very proud of their school 
reports that have been sent out this week.  Year 5 children have been making scones, 
although they seem to have missed the staff room…hungry staff looking for scones!  
Finally, our Year 6 children have been working hard on their performance which will be 
a treat for their adults next week.   

A reminder of our Academic Year 2025/2026 PD days 

The school professional development days are as follows for the next school year 

Monday 1st September, Monday 8th December, Monday 5th January, Monday 20th July and 
Tuesday 21st July 

 

Have a lovely weekend  

Mr Sanderson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 6  Summer Term   

WEEK ENDING 11TH JULY   

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

 

Upcoming Events 
 

School Summer Fair 

Friday 11th July 

 

Sports Day  

Tuesday 15th July 

Nursery and Reception 

9.15am 

Year 1 and 2 – 

10.30am 

Years 3 – 6  

1.15pm 

 

Year 6 Leavers 

Assembly  

Wednesday 16th July 

6pm 

 

Year 5 End of Year 

Assembly  

Wednesday 16th July 

2:30pm 

 

http://www.prestonprimary.co.uk/

